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Our next meeting is at 7pm on Monday 29th January at the  

Snow Goose. We look forward to meeting you then. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 Cove Infant School PTA is on Facebook! Please join our group to be kept up to date with news and events. 

Search for CIS PTA 2017/18 

Our email address is coveinfantspta@gmail.com 

Dates for your diary: 

 

●Friday 16th February 

2018 Family Disco at 

the West Farnborough 

Club 

 

●Friday 23rd February 

2018 Cinema Night 

 

●Saturday 12th May 

2018 

Happy’s Circus 
 

 
 
 

 

Happy New Year from everyone in the PTA! The autumn term 

was really successful and we raised a fantastic £2000 from 

all of our Christmas events – a huge thank you for your 

support! So far this term the PTA has funded the Good to Be 

Green scheme for the whole school which is a fantastic tool 

which recognises positive behaviour. 

This half term we are pleased to be holding our family disco 

again at the West Farnborough Club. This event is for the 

whole family to enjoy and siblings are very welcome.  

Looking forward to the summer term, Happy’s Circus is coming 

to Cove Infant School. Tickets are now on sale and we have 

been able to keep them at the same low price as three years 

ago. Come along for a fabulous family afternoon! 

 

 

 

We will soon be sending home books of 

tickets for our incredible raffle – please 

help us by selling them to all of your family 

and friends! Our first prize is a pair of 

weekend camping tickets to BESTIVAL, and 

there are lots of other exciting prizes! 

The Circus is coming to school on Saturday 12th May 2018! Happy’s 

Circus is a fun packed comedy show for all the family supported by 

amazing international circus artists. Have a look at their website 

www.happycircus.co.uk for more information and photos!  
 

Tickets are now available to purchase, and until the end of February half-term are 

exclusively available to Cove Infant School families. If you take advantage of our early bird 

offer you will receive a free entry into our fantastic raffle for every family ticket 

purchased! Tickets are available to purchase from the PTA using the attached order form, 

or you can purchase online at www.pta-events.co.uk/cis. 

http://www.happycircus.co.uk/
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/cis

